
SHIVAJI COLLEGE  

(University of Delhi) 

NOTICE 
 

Postponement of University Examinations 

 

As per the notification available on Delhi University 

website dated 9th April 2020,  the Office of the Dean 

(Examinations) announces the postponement of  all the 

University Examinations ( both Theory and Practical ) of 

Regular Colleges, School of Open Learning, Non- 

Collegiate Women Education Board and Ex Students till 

further notice.  For any latest updates all are requested to 

check the university website 

 ( www.exam.du.ac.in). The fresh date sheet would be 

notified as soon as the examinations are rescheduled . 

 

Sd/- 

Dr. Shiv Kumar Sahdev 

Acting Principal 
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